Letter from the Bulletin Editor



Welcome to the June 2010 issue of the Bulletin of the EATCS, which is the first fully electronic published issue of the Bulletin through the open journal system. I hope that you enjoy this electronic interface.

The new interface will allow us to reintroduce some components that have been a core part of the Bulletin. From the next issue on photographic reports on conferences will be published again. This material will not appear in the printed version of the Bulletin only on the electronic.

As usual, our reporters bring you news on TCS activities all over the world. The columns will keep you updated on important developments in many areas of theoretical computer science. Also, we have one technical contributions in this issue: Using Stochastic Indexed Grammars for RNA Structure Prediction With Pseudoknots, by Uwe Schöning and Monika von Knop.

I hope you'll enjoy the contents of this Bulletin issue, with enough material to read before, during and after ICALP.

See you in Bordeaux.

María Serna, Barcelona June 2010

